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September 27, 2011 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Aaron Lawlor, Chair 
 Health and Community Services Committee 
 
FROM:  Delmer H. Powell, Jr. AICP, Deputy Director 
 
RE:  Extension of the 2010 Brownfield Grant awarded to the Village of Barrington.  
 
 
Please consider the extension request from the Village of Lake Zurich regarding its 2009 
Brownfield grant. The extension request is for three (3) months. If approved by the 
Committee, the grant termination date would be extended to December 21, 2011. 
Representatives from the Village will be available to answer questions. 
 


